
Exkurze do skláren v Poděbradech a nymburského pivovaru se zúčastnil i Onurcan Onurlu 

V rámci studijního pobytu AFS studuje na 

naší škole v tomto pololetí turecký student 

Onurcan. Se svojí třídou absolvoval 

v minulém týdnu exkurzi v rámci projektu 

„Podpora přírodovědného a technického 

vzdělávání v Pardubickém kraji“. Zde jsou 

jeho postřehy: 

Today we went on an educational trip to a 

brewery and a glass factory. The  tour was 

held in Czech so I can't say that I understood 

everything. I saw that making beer is not 

easy. There are many steps and it's a long 

process. We saw each and every step and I 

must say that some parts were very 

interesting. 

 

    After seeing the process of making beer 

we continued to our next stop: the glass 

factory. I've been to a glass factory before in 

my country so it wasn't all new for me. But 

it was nice to see how things are done here. 

the factory which I saw in Turkey was much 

bigger but the process and the way factories 

work were quite similar. In the end I can say 

that it was a really nice experience. 
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